## Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

## TOWN COUNCIL

Nathan T. Calouro, Chairman Mary A. Parella, Vice Chairwoman Antonio A. Teixeira Timothy E. Sweeney Aaron J. Ley



July 29, 2025

To the Family of Michael Smith,

On behalf of the Bristol Town Council, please accept our deepest condolences on the passing of Michael Smith.

Michael served as a dedicated member of the Bristol Board of Canvassers for over 20 years. Throughout his tenure, he demonstrated unwavering commitment to the democratic process and to the residents of our town. His quiet leadership, integrity, and deep sense of civic duty helped ensure that every election was conducted with fairness, transparency, and care.

His passing is a great loss to our community, and his contributions will be remembered with respect and gratitude. We are thankful for the many years he gave in service to the Town of Bristol.

Please know that our thoughts are with your family during this difficult time.

With heartfelt sympathy,

Council Clerk, Town of Bristol